
 

 

 

 

 

 

10.17.2018 

 

Statement from the Most Rev. Lawrence T. Persico, bishop of Erie, on the plea entered by  

Fr. David Poulson in Jefferson County today: 

 

 “I remain very saddened by every aspect of this situation. Many hearts have been 

broken, particularly those of the victims and their loved ones.  

  As we did in the Poulson prosecution, we will continue to bring all reports of sexual 

misconduct with minors to the immediate attention of law enforcement, and fully cooperate 

with them during their investigation.”  
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